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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING OF THE 
ALASKA COMMISSION ON POSTSECONDARY EDUCATION 

INTERNAL AUDIT COMMITTEE 
 

The Alaska Commission on Postsecondary Education (ACPE) Internal Audit Committee will meet 
to receive an annual report from Commission staff on Tuesday, April 8, 2025, from 3:00 p.m. to 
approximately 3:30 p.m. The meeting will be conducted via distance delivery and will originate 
from the offices of the Commission at 3030 Vintage Boulevard, Juneau, Alaska. The meeting is 
open to the public, but public testimony is not scheduled for this meeting. Individuals seeking to 
join the meeting should not appear in person, but should call-in using the information below. 
 

Call-in number: 1 (833) 548-0282; Access code: 885 2026 1807 # 
 
The meeting agenda and materials can be accessed on the Commission’s website at 
https://acpe.alaska.gov/Public_Notices or upon request by contacting the Commission’s 
Administrative Assistant before 4:30 p.m. on April 1, 2025 at P.O. Box 110505, Juneau, Alaska 
99811-0505, grace.newman@alaska.gov, or call (907) 465-6740, for TTY dial 771 or (800) 770-
8973. Meeting materials should be available on or after April 1, 2024. 
 
For individuals who may need special accommodations to participate in this meeting, please 
contact Ms. Newman using the information above by the close of business April 1, 2025. 
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